
Comments from South Africa on Proposals 

(by e-mail of 29 Oct 2010) 

 

With reference to Action Item 8, South Africa's comments are as follows: 

 South Africa is in support of a new edition of S-23. However, as for the naming of the sea area 

between the Korean Peninsula and the Japanese Archipelago, South Africa regards this as a very 
sensitive matter and is not prepared to support or provide any comment unless the relevant parties 
come to some kind of agreement. 
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